
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
Mr Rynd Smith 
Lead Member of the Examining Authority 

 

 

 

London Borough of Havering (20035775) – Updated Position on Statement of 
Common Ground between LB Havering and the Applicant 

Dear Sir, 

It is noted that Deadline 4 provides an opportunity to submit an updated Statement of 

Common Ground (SOCG) between Havering Council and the Applicant. 

In recent months the Council has been working closely with the Applicant to try and bring a 

number of matters, currently set out as “Matters under discussion”, to a satisfactory 

resolution.  

It is Havering’s intention to submit an updated SOCG reflecting these changes at Deadline 

5.  

Yours faithfully, 

Daniel Douglas 

Team Leader Transport Planning 

Daniel Douglas 
Team Leader Transport Planning 

Planning 
London Borough of Havering 

Havering Town Hall 
Main Road 

Romford 
RM1 3BD 
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